
 
AGENDA Item 6.- PPP funds  
 
We are a recipient of the PPP grant.  
Part of our grant was allocated to 1/2 the salary of new hire case manager/counselor. Our case 
manager is paid slightly more than minimum wage.  
 
It is now 6 months into our fiscal year, so I am now out of pocket for 12 months in this 
category. I cannot continue to keep this case manager unless I start to borrow from a line of 
credit charging what I think are usurious rates.   
 
I understood there are contractual changes that Probation requested on their contract with the 
PPP Funders, Liberty Hill and California Community Foundation.  
 
I ask that Probation and the PPP funders continue their discussion on the contract but not hold 
up the funds which were ALREADY AWARDED . It's not our organization that is paying the price 
but the young people that will not be receiving our mobile intensive case management 
services.  
 
Shame on us. 
 
Please look into this and allow the funds that are sitting in the Probation bank account to be 
disbursed and continue to settle contract discussions in good faith. 
  
Thank you, 
Roberta Shintani 
 


